
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT FACT SHEET 
Interstate 95 at Davie Boulevard Interchange Safety Improvement Project  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 437707-1-52-01 

I-95 AT DAVIE BOULEVARD INTERCHANGE SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will be implementing safety enhancements at the I-95 
and Davie Boulevard Interchange in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Upgrading signalization and lighting at the I-95 

and Davie Boulevard Interchange. 
• Installing overhead signs for the I-95 

northbound and southbound exit ramps. 
• Milling and resurfacing of the existing pavement 

on the I-95 northbound and southbound off 
ramps. 

• Milling and resurfacing of the existing pavement 
on Davie Boulevard, just west and east of the  

       I-95 Interchange.   

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Hugues Charles, E.I.—FDOT  
Project Administrator 
Phone: (954) 958-7639 
Email: Hugues.charles@dot.state.fl.us  
 
Justina Hicklyn—Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7585 
Email: justina@valerin-group.com 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family 

status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting 

FDOT District Four Title VI Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic 

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Overnight single lane closures will occur on Davie Boulevard 
between 8:30 p.m. and 7:30 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. 

• Overnight full lane closures will occur on the I-95 northbound 
and southbound off ramps to Davie Boulevard between 9 
p.m. and 6 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. 

• Intermittent full closures of the I-95 northbound or south-
bound off ramps is only expected during certain operations. 
Detours will occur as necessary. 

 

* Additional lane closure and detour information will be provided 
in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT. 

Construction Cost: $3.3 million      Construction Start: September 22, 2019       Anticipated Completion: Fall 2020 

For more information on FDOT District 4, 
Broward Operations construction projects,  

please visit our website: www.d4fdot.com/
bcfdot/  
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